
 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

FSC Mauritius Consults Stakeholders on the “Code of Business Conduct” 

In December 2014, the Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC Mauritius” or the 

“Commission”) consulted stakeholders on the draft Code of Business Conduct. The FSC Mauritius 

will like to thank all respondents, who provided their comments.   

The Commission has carefully considered the comments received and has made amendments to the 

proposed Code of Business Conduct. Common queries have also been received from respondents. 

The queries will be addressed in a Frequently Asked Questions (“FAQs”), which the Commission 

will issue when the Code of Business Conduct becomes effective.  

The FSC Mauritius is hereby conducting a final round of consultation with stakeholders on the 

revised draft Code of Business Conduct.  

Comments should be sent by email on businessconduct@fscmauritius.org or by post (address below) 

and should reach the FSC Mauritius by latest 31 March 2015.  
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FSC House, 54 Cybercity, Ebene, Republic of Mauritius, 72201 

Tel: (230) 403 7000   Fax: (230) 467 7172 

E-mail: fscmauritius@intnet.mu, Website: www.fscmauritius.org 
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